
The statement below is attributable to NSO Group for the Business & Human 

Rights Resource Centre’s Weekly Update: 
 

“NSO Group complies with all applicable laws and regulations, including laws 

regarding export approval for its technology. 
  

“NSO has also recently shared a new governance framework that brings the company 

into alignment with the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights. We 

are proud that these governance standards make us the only company in the cyber 

sector – and one of a small number in any industry – to establish policies and practices 

that meet the Guiding Principles. In setting a model for good corporate governance in 

the cyber intelligence industry, NSO has codified our commitment to ethical business 

by building respect for human rights into all aspects of our work.” 
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